
QUAIL CREEK PERFORMING ARTS GUILD 

Minutes of the General Meeting Feb. 28, 2023 

In attendance: Davey Jones, Mary Campbell-Jones, Maggie Brown, Bill Entwhisle, Dodie 

Prescott, Holly Crombie, Patty Zatkin 

The meeting was called to order at 3:02 by President Jones 

Secretary, Mary Campbell-Jones:  The January minutes were approved and posted on our site. 

Treasurer, Sandi Hrovatin:  President Jones read her report and we have a bank balance of 

$14,430.61.  He also thanked Carol Washburn and Debi Nelson for all their hard work getting 

Vendors for our Expo last month. 

Membership, Patty Zatkin:  We have 74 paid members  

Publicity, Dodie Prescott:  She reported that What’s Happening will have notices about the 

upcoming ticket sales for the Spring Play, April 6,7,8th  and the Choral Group concert on April 

16. 

V.P. Comedy and Drama, Maggie Brown:  The sales on the first day for the play was 200.  She 

talked about the trouble with finding enough space and time for rehearsals and explained that 

she would like to form a committee to talk to the POA about getting a permanent place, such as 

the Equipment Room in Anza when they move all of the equipment to the new Sports Center.  

Volunteering are Bill Entwhisle, Debi Nelson, Debi Gutknecht and Michele Donatich. 

V.P.  Music and Variety, Bill had left the meeting so there was no report. 

Member-at-Large, Holly Crombie:  She reported that Robin Barnes has volunteered to host the 

cast party after the Spring Play. 

Andy Bailey introduced Lynne Fox, his wife, as a new member and will be in the play. 

Nancy Jacobs asked if we could order a much needed clothes rack for our storage unit. Davey 

made a motion to order one and Holly seconded.  All agreed. 

The meeting was adjourned at 4:07. 

Respectfully submitted, Mary Campbell-Jones, Secretary       

 

 

 


